JIRR is currently on hiatus

The Journal of Integrative Research & Reflection is currently on hiatus. Thank you for

your continued interest and support in JIRR.

We encourage you to read our previous volumes which can be found at the following

link: Journal of Integrative Research & Reflection (uwaterloo.ca). We look forward to

hosting your work here again!

Please reach out with any questions to: journal.IRR@outlook.com
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